Year One

Literacy

Our texts this half term will be The Tiger who came to Tea and Where the Wild
Things are.

The children will:

Sequence the stories and write about different characters in the stories.
Complete non-fiction writing, focussing on tigers.

Complete non-fiction writing through topic work on Pirates.

Continue to re-enforce and apply word/sentence level skills.

Through a variety of reading styles e.g. shared reading/guided reading/individual
reading continue practising and reinforcing their skills.

Numeracy

Develop understanding of numbers up to 20 and beyond.

Identifying whether a number is less than or more than a given number.

Count in multiples — using the x 2/x5/x 10 tables.

To solve problems using addition, subtraction, doubling and halving.

Count and apply skills on the 100 square, adding 10 and multiples of 10.
Looking at shapes and observing their features.

Sorting shapes into specific groups.

Looking at position and direction and following instructions on a map - linking to
topic.

Telling the time, using O clock and half past.

Topic —Pirates
Look at the Golden Age of Piracy.

ICT

PSHCE

The children are following a scheme called Zippy and his friends and the modules will be

Look at where Pirates came from, identifying countries, seas and continents using a

globe.

Design and create own Pirate flags.

Write our own Code of Conduct based on Pirate codes of Conduct..

Listen to Pirate stories and poetry.

Make a range of Pirate themed accessories such as hats and telescopes.
Complete pirate themed investigations looking at the properties of materials.

Be able to log on to specific programmes used in school, and use the software
available on these packages.
Continue to develop and extend coding skills with year 4 buddies.

looking at:
Saying Goodbye, where the children will be looking at change in their lives and loss.
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